
 

 

SERMON NOTES 
 

 

105 N. Main Street 
Piedmont, AL  36272 

(256) 447-9496 
Piedmontfbc.org 

 

 Welcome to  
Piedmont First  
Baptist Church! 
 

Here you will find a place 
to worship, explore God’s 
Word, and serve the Lord 
in ways that make a  
difference in our world. 
 
The ministries of our 
church are designed to  
exalt Jesus Christ, 
strengthen families, and 
impact our culture through 
the teaching and preaching 
of God’s inerrant Word, the 
Bible. 
 
Visitors...we’re glad you 
are here!  First-time  
visitors are invited to stop 
by the Welcome Center to 
receive a free gift. 
 
 Bro. Michael Ingram 

10/01/2023 

LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 
Lead Pastor - Michael Ingram Music and Senior Adult Pastor -Joe Wingard 
 
Children’s Director - Nellie Law Preschool Director - Kim Ivey 



  
 

SUNDAY, October 1st    WEDNESDAY, October 4th 

Sunday School  9:00 a.m. Children’s Choir 5:00 p.m. 

Morning Worship        10:15 a.m. Bible Study   6:00 p.m. 

Evening Worship    5:30 p.m. Youth    6:00 p.m. 

Opportunities for Worship 

Attendance 

Week of September 24, 2023  

Attendance:  

Sunday School                    170 

Sunday Morning/On Campus 250 

Estimated Online                                                                                                         23 

Sunday Evening 

 

Wednesday Evening   9/27 

85 

 

98 

  

  

  

Chris Hanson 
 256-846-2502 
Doug Rosser 
 256-239-2523 

Deacons on Call 

Ways to Support Your Church 
Thank you for your faithful giving!  Every dollar you give helps us  
fulfill the vision for our church and our community.  Your generosity  
enables us to continue our mission of leading people into a growing  
relationship with Jesus Christ. 
 

1. Cash or Check - For your convenience, tithe and offering envelopes 
are available or you can mail your check (Payable to First Baptist 
Church) to 105 North Main Street, Piedmont, AL  36277 

2. Text ‘give’ to 256-643-2111 
3. Website Piedmontfbc.org/give 

Calling All Musicians 
Our worship team is seeking more musicians at this time.  
If you play guitar, bass or keyboard, prayerfully consider 
getting connected with our team and do your part in  
serving the Lord through music.  Please contact Joe 
Wingard at 256-447-9496 or joewingard968@gmail.com 

Ladies Craft Morning 
October 14, 2023 
9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 
Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 
  

BIRTHDAYS 
 

October 2 Charles McDonald October 5 Debbie Cardwell 

  Cloie Grimes  October 7 Reba Williams 

October 3 Carrie Yakely  October 8 Tim Baird 

  Joe Harper    Wesley Holbrooks 

October 4 Glenda Doyal    Dylan McIntyre 

October 2023 Events 
October 8 - Deacon’s meeting in the Fellowship Hall 7:30 a.m. 
October 9 - Dugger Mountain Memory Sining  1:00 p.m. 
October 9 & 10 - Preschool Closed for Columbus day and  
      Teacher-In-Service day 
October 10 - Sunshine Club in the Fellowship Hall  11:00 a.m. 
October 13 & 14 ~~ 24 Hours of Prayer in the Rose Room 12:00 p.m. 

Christmas Choir has begun.  Come 
be a part of some great music for the 
Christmas Season.  Practice begins on 
Wednesday nights at 6:45 p.m. 

Thank you for the beautiful baskets you gave us.  We were so 
blessed to have been able to “fill in the gap” while we were  
without a secretary.  We love our church family. 
      Love, Pam and Ann 

Dear Church family, 
Thank you so much for the cards, visits, and most of all, the 
prayers.  Your thoughtfulness meant so much to me. 
I am feeling much better and hope to be back at church soon.                                             
     Helen Reedy 

Dear Pastor Michael, 
I want to thank you and your prayer group (of which there are 
many) for praying for me during my illnesses and for all the 
beautiful cards.  Thanks be to God and so many who lifted me in 
prayer, I’m doing much better.    Nancy Rumbach 
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